
Feedback on Proposed Zoning Regulations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Name/Title] 

[Insert Organization/Department] 

[Insert Address] 

Dear [Insert Name], 

I am writing to provide feedback on the proposed zoning regulations that were presented at the 

recent public hearing. After reviewing the proposals, I would like to express my thoughts on 

several key points. 

First and foremost, I appreciate the effort to [insert specific regulation or aspect you appreciate]. 

This aligns well with our community's goal of [insert goal]. 

However, I have some concerns regarding [insert specific regulation or aspect you disagree 

with]. I believe that this may impact our community by [explain your concern briefly]. It might 

be beneficial to consider [suggest an alternative or solution]. 

Moreover, the proposed regulations on [insert another aspect] may lead to [insert possible 

outcome or issue]. I encourage the committee to revisit these parameters to ensure a more 

balanced approach. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I look forward to seeing how these regulations evolve 

and hope they can better reflect the needs of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


